
Announcements for March 16                   

 Our department is participating in a Computer Research Association survey about student 

experiences in Computer Science courses.  You were sent a link to the survey yesterday 

by Ben Kuperman.  Please spend the few minutes it takes to fill out this survey.  

 I will hand back the midterms on Friday. 


